
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board 4 March 2003 

17. REVIEW OF CURRENT MEETING STRUCTURE 
 
 The purpose of this report is to provide Board members with an opportunity to review the current 

meeting structure. 
 
 At present, typically, there are three meetings held per month (Combined Committee, Finance and 

Policy Committee and the Board).  Board members may wish to explore other options. 
 
 Chairperson’s  
 Comment: Overall, it seems that from our experience of having a number of 

committees, then the Combined Committee, we should now have two full 
Community Board meetings per month, retaining the Finance and Policy 
Committee.  Having had the committee structure has been a useful learning 
curve.  

 
 Recommendation: For discussion. 


